
"Martin, Chal" <cmartin@ci.burlington.wa.us>  

01/04/2007 01:53 PM 

 

 
To:  Pam Smith <psmith@wutc.wa.gov>, "Kidder, Scott" 
<skidder@ci.burlington.wa.us> 
Cc: Vicki Elliott <velliott@wutc.wa.gov>, "Aarstad, Jon" 
<jaarstad@ci.burlington.wa.us>, "Harmon, Mike" 
<mharmon@ci.burlington.wa.us> 
Subject:  RE: GCPF  TR  -  061600 
 
 
Pam, by this email we are formally requesting our application be 
modified to a new requested amount of $6,000.  Thank you so much for 
your heads up, responsive help in processing this grant application. 
You folks are a pleasure to work with.    Chal 
 
Chal A. Martin, P.E. 
Public Works Director / City Engineer 
City of Burlington 
900 East Fairhaven Avenue 
Burlington, WA 98233 
(360) 755-9715 Office       (360) 755-0783 FAX 
cmartin@ci.burlington.wa.us 
 
 
 


